
W 
Title:   Big Digs 

by: Meish Goldish 
 

Summary: This book explores three engineering marvels, 
how and why they were built, and their impact on society 
and the environment. 

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
5.8 

Quiz#: 
76381 

AR Points: 
0.5 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
2385 

Number of Pages: 
32 

Copies: 
5 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Nonfiction 

Award: None 

W 
Title: The Brocaded Slipper 

by: Lynette Dyer Vuong 
 

Summary: A collection of five Vietnamese fairy tales, in-
cluding "Little Finger of the Watermelon Patch" and "The 
Lampstand Princess." 

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
None 

Quiz#: 
None 

AR Points: 
None 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
None available 

Number of Pages: 
24 

Copies: 
24 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 



W 
Title: The Captain's Dog 

by: Roland Smith 
 

Summary: Captain Meriwether Lewis's dog Seaman de-
scribes his experiences as he accompanies his master on 
the Lewis and Clark Expedition to explore the uncharted 
western wilderness.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
5.8 

Quiz#: 
32520 

AR Points: 
8.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
50839 

Number of Pages: 
287 

Copies: 
14 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 

W 
Title:   Confucius The Golden Rule 

by: Russell Freedman 
 

Summary: This book is an introduction to the life and 
teachings of Confucius.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
7.6 

Quiz#: 
61639 

AR Points: 
1 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
Yes 

Word Count: 
6738 

Number of Pages: 
48 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Nonfiction 

Award: None 



W 
Title:   Dashing Through the Snow 

by: Sherry Shahan 
 

Summary: Presents the history and action of the Junior 
Iditarod, the annual dogsled race for young people in 
Alaska, discussing such related topics as dog care, equip-
ment, and technique.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
6.4 

Quiz#: 
16763 

AR Points: 
0.5 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
2933 

Number of Pages: 
40 

Copies: 
2 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Nonfiction 

Award: None 

W 
Title:   Dragon of the Lost Sea 

by: Laurence Yep 
 

Summary: Shimmer, a renegade dragon princess, tries to 
redeem herself by capturing a witch with the help of a 
human boy.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
5.8 

Quiz#: 
7041 

AR Points: 
6.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
39281 

Number of Pages: 
211 

Copies: 
25 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 



W 
Title:   Dragon's Gate 

by: Laurence Yep 
 

Summary: A young immigrant boy from China joins his fa-
ther and uncle in helping to build the transcontinental 
railroad. 

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
5.3 

Quiz#: 
10113 

AR Points: 
10.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
66348 

Number of Pages: 
272 

Copies: 
3 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 

W 
Title: The Ear, the Eye, and the Arm 

by: Nancy Farmer 
 

Summary:  In 2194 in Zimbabwe, General Matsika's three 
children are kidnapped and put to work in a plastic mine 
while three mutant detectives use their special powers to 
search for them.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
4.7 

Quiz#: 
11713 

AR Points: 
12.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
Yes 

Word Count: 
84136 

Number of Pages: 
311 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 



W 
Title:   Horror at the Haunted House 

by: Peg Kehret 
 

Summary: A fast-paced ghost story as two kids try to 
solve the mystery of a haunted mansion.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
5.2 

Quiz#: 
8529 

AR Points: 
5.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
32665 

Number of Pages: 
132 

Copies: 
5 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 

W 
Title:   Inventors From DaVinci to Biro 

by: Straun Reid 
 

Summary: None available 

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
None 

Quiz#: 
None 

AR Points: 
None 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
Yes 

Word Count: 
None available 

Number of Pages: 
47 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Nonfiction 

Award: None 



W 
Title: The Journal of Patrick Seamus Flaherty 

by: Ellen Emerson White 
 

Summary: An eighteen-year-old Marine records in a jour-
nal his experiences in Vietnam during the siege of Khe 
Sanh, 1967-1968.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
5.9 

Quiz#: 
59356 

AR Points: 
7.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
Yes 

Word Count: 
44282 

Number of Pages: 
188 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 

W 
Title: The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe 

by: C.S. Lewis 
 

Summary: Aslan, the noble lion, frees Narnia from the 
spell of the White Witch. Book #1  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
5.7 

Quiz#: 
52 

AR Points: 
6.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
36363 

Number of Pages: 
189 

Copies: 
30 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 



W 
Title:   Maniac Magee 

by: Jerry Spinelli 
 

Summary: After his parents die, Jeffrey Lionel Magee's 
life becomes legendary as he accomplishes athletic and 
other feats which awe his contemporaries. 

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
4.7 

Quiz#: 
5075 

AR Points: 
5.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
35427 

Number of Pages: 
184 

Copies: 
17 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: Newbery 1991 

W 
Title:   Mark Twain 

by: Clinton Cox 
 

Summary: This is a biography of one of the most well-
known American authors, Mark Twain.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
8.0 

Quiz#: 
34987 

AR Points: 
7.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
Yes 

Word Count: 
41120 

Number of Pages: 
234 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Nonfiction 

Award: None 



W 
Title:   Numbering All the Bones 

by: Ann Rinaldi 
 

Summary: Eulinda is left behind to deal with a cruel mis-
tress, and a master who will not acknowledge that Eulinda 
is his daughter.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
4.2 

Quiz#: 
59767 

AR Points: 
5.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
Yes 

Word Count: 
33632 

Number of Pages: 
170 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 

W 
Title: The Oregon Trail 
by: Eileen Gluffre Cotton 

 
Summary: Book2Web, the series of books that provides a 
direct and purposeful connection between your classroom 
and the Internet. The 72 Book2Web books are organized 
into six strands: two in science and four in socials stud-
ies. 

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
None 

Quiz#: 
None 

AR Points: 
None 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
None available 

Number of Pages: 
25 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Nonfiction 

Award: None 



W 
Title:   Pyramid 

by: David Macaulay 
 

Summary: Describes in detail the painful and complicated 
occupation of building a pyramid. Black-and-white illus-
trations reveal the process of pyramid-building step by 
step.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
7.5 

Quiz#: 
18491 

AR Points: 
1.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
Yes 

Word Count: 
4563 

Number of Pages: 
80 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Nonfiction 

Award: None 

W 
Title:   Roll of Thunder, Hear My Cry 

by: Mildred D. Taylor 
 

Summary: Warmth, humor and hard times prevail as a 
black family struggles to maintain dignity and independ-
ence in Depression-era Mississippi.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
5.7 

Quiz#: 
136 

AR Points: 
10.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
Yes 

Word Count: 
65606 

Number of Pages: 
276 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: Newbery 1977 



W 
Title:   Stormbreaker 
by: Anthony Horowitz 

 
Summary: After the death of the uncle who had been his 
guardian, Alex is coerced to continue his uncle's danger-
ous work for Britain's intelligence agency. Book #1  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
5.1 

Quiz#: 
50390 

AR Points: 
7.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
Yes 

Word Count: 
47510 

Number of Pages: 
192 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 

W 
Title:   Survival in the Storm 

by: Katelan Janke 
 

Summary: A twelve-year-old girl keeps a journal of her 
family's and friends' difficult experiences in the Texas 
Panhandle, part of the "Dust Bowl," during the Great De-
pression.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
6.4 

Quiz#: 
64752 

AR Points: 
6.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
Yes 

Word Count: 
36495 

Number of Pages: 
189 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: None 



W 
Title:   Volcanoes: The Hottest Spots on Earth 

by: Eileen Gluffre Cotton 
 

Summary: Book2Web, the series of books that provides a 
direct and purposeful connection between your classroom 
and the Internet. The 72 Book2Web books are organized 
into six strands: two in science and four in socials stud-
ies. 

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
None 

Quiz#: 
None 

AR Points: 
None 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
None available 

Number of Pages: 
25 

Copies: 
6 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Nonfiction 

Award: None 

W 
Title: The Witch of Blackbird Pond 

by: Elizabeth Speare 
 

Summary: Puritan neighbors regard Kit Tyler with suspi-
cion, fear, and anger when she befriends an old woman 
accused of witchcraft.  

Cassette: None 

AR Level: 
5.7 

Quiz#: 
98 

AR Points: 
9.0 

Voice Recorded: 
No 

Lesson Plans: 
No 

Word Count: 
60027 

Number of Pages: 
249 

Copies: 
4 

Fiction/Nonfiction 
Fiction 

Award: Newbery 1959 


